Ref No.CA/615/2025/NATA 2025
June 24, 2025

TO THE HEADS OF ARCHITECTURAL INSTITUTIONS IMPARTING 5-YEAR B.ARCH.
DEGREE PROGRAMME IN THE COUNTRY

Subject: Extension of Last Date for conduct of NATA 2025 and Additional test of PGETA
2025 - reg.

Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings from the Council of Architecture.

The Council of Architecture has decided to extend the date for conduct of NATA 2025 till August
9, 2025 on all Fridays and Saturdays in order to provide more opportunity to eligible aspirants for
admission against the vacant/ unfilled seats of 5-year B.Arch. degree programme at various
institutions. The Centralized Admission counselling process in the states shall continue as per
their respective schedules.

The NATA 2025 brochure containing eligibility criteria, syllabus and list of institutions admitting
students to B.Arch. programme based on NATA score along with other important details is
available on www.nata.in and www.coa.gov.in. The registration for NATA 2025 for the extended
period of conduct of NATA 2025 shall soon commence at portal www.nata.in. The last date for
registration for NATA is August 5, 2025. The candidates can appear for a maximum of 3 times
per academic year and NATA 2025 score shall be valid for two academic years. A copy of the
Public Notice regarding extension of NATA dates is enclosed herewith for your kind perusal.

Further, the Council has decided to conduct an additional test for PGETA 2025 on July 20, 2025
in order to provide one more opportunity to eligible aspirants, at national level for admission to 2-
year Postgraduate programmes being imparted at the architectural institutions, approved by the
Council for the academic session 2025-2026.

The candidates desirous to take admission into Postgraduate Programmes in Architecture are
advised to register themselves for PGETA-2025 at www.pgeta.in. The registration for the
PGETA shall end on July 15, 2025. A candidate can appear for a maximum of 3 attempts in
PGETA 2025. For detailed information regarding the test and eligibility criteria for admission to
the Post Graduate Programme in Architecture, PGETA 2025 Brochure may be referred to at
www.pgeta.in. A Public Notice regarding conduct of additional PGETA Test is also being issued
by the Council soon.




We seek your kind support in disseminating this important information among prospective
architecture students and other relevant stakeholders to ensure wider awareness and
participation.

You are kindly requested to publicize and circulate this update within your Institution/University
and through local newspapers/media, to benefit aspiring students for the academic session 2025-

2026.
Thank you for your continued cooperation!
Y aithfully,
0
RK. m

Registrar

Encl : as above.



